



Representative Tom Stanley 202 Bonham Road Dedham, MA

SERVICE EMPLOYEES

CTW, CLC

Dear Representative Tom Stanley,

Congratulations. We are pleased to inform you that the Committee on Political Action (COPA) at SEIU Local 888 has reviewed your questionnaire and voted to endorse your candidacy. We believe that you are the best choice for working families and look forward to your success.

You can feel free to use our name, SEIU Local 888, on the endorsement page of your website, your election mail and any other materials you produce. If you would like a quote for the press release, please contact us and we can work with you on an approved quote.

We will inform our members in your district of your endorsement and urge them to not only vote for your candidacy, but volunteer as well.

Founded in 2003, SEIU Local 888 unites more than 8,500 public service workers. Our members provide vital support and services in cities and towns throughout the Commonwealth. Local 888 believes in the dignity and worth of the services our members provide. Local 888 is dedicated to improving the lives of our members, their families and the communities we serve.

COPA is the Local's political action fund. Through COPA, we work to fight harder and smarter for the quality of life issues that affect our members and the Commonwealth.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. We look forward to working with you and best of luck in your election.

Sincerely,

Dan Hoffer

Political Director

C: 617 642 3588

dhoffer@seiu888.org

source Hoffen

25 Braintree Hill Office Park Suite 306 Braintree, MA 02184 Telephone: 617:241.3300

Fax: 617.241.3303

www.seiu888.org